
Christmas In  
 October 
Saturday, October 23rd
10:00 am - 5:00 pm
Sunday, October 24th
1:00 pm - 5:00 pm

South Exhibit Hall, Amarillo Civic Center
Get ready to deck the halls and get your Christmas shopping done early! Come to 
the “Christmas in October” gift and craft show. Vendors from a tri-state area will host 
booths with a variety of arts and crafts, fine artwork, jewelry, gift items, and a large 
holiday bake sale.

Join the festivities and check off some of the items on your holiday list before the 
rush. Proceeds benefit Sharing Hope Ministry and Patsy’s Place Transitional Home. 

Admission: $4.00 (Children 12 and under are free) See our $1 off coupon on the back 
page or visit our website at www.sharinghopeministry.org for coupons for your family 
and friends.

Can You Help?
As we gear up for “Christmas in October”, we have many volunteer opportunities 
available and would love to find a place for you!  Please contact the office at 358-7803 
if you can help.

•	 We need workers (both men and women) during the event. You get a cool 
“Christmas in October” T-shirt for helping. You can request a “sitting” position if 
you’d rather not stand for the entire 2 hour shift.

•	 We need help getting our posters distributed to area businesses. Stop by and pick 
up a few. They can be delivered at your convenience.

•	 Sign up to provide a baked item for the event. We have a new coordinator this year, 
so if you haven’t been contacted, please contact Aletha at aletha@sharinghopemi-
nistry.org or 358-7803, and let her know you can help! The proceeds from the bake 
sale provided an estimated 500 women with Bibles last year!

•	 Can you be a financial sponsor? $500 - $1000 can help underwrite the expenses 
associated with this event.

graphicdesigns
by kim

graphicdesigns
by kim

Newsletter Design Courtesy of

N•E•W•S
OCTOBER 2010

ISSUE NO. 57
—PHONE NUMBER—

Sharing Hope Ministry
806-358-7803

Patsy’s Place
806-418-2480

—ADDRESS—
P.O. Box 19985

Amarillo, Texas 79114

—WEBSITE—
www.sharinghopeministry.org

—STAFF—
April Riggs, Executive Director

April@sharinghopeministry.org

Leigh Link, Volunteer Coordinator
Leigh@sharinghopeministry.org

Aletha White, Special Projects
Aletha@sharinghopeministry.org

—STATISTICS—
Total Life Recovery Bibles Distributed:

78,370

Total Bible Study Workbooks Distributed: 
40,871

—VOLUNTEERS—
Pen Pal Volunteers: 4
Office Volunteers: 51

Prayer Group Volunteers: 7
Stepping Stones Volunteers: 11

Jail Ministry Team Volunteers: 18
Special Event Volunteers: 150

—BOARD OF DIRECTORS —
Dan Hetrick, President

	 Art Baker	 Chris Brady	
	 Brenda Burns	 Shirley Daniel	
	 Carter Karr	 Steve Land	
	 Becky Logsdon	 Kyle Powers	
	 Jim Shelburne	 Yvonda Stokes 
	 Vonnie White

806-622-8399



2

Carol
Kent

knows better than anyone that some-
times you cannot force  life to meet your 
expectations. Instead, you must adjust to

“A New Kind of Normal”
Sharing Hope Ministry is again highlighting 
books by our 2011 Hope Fest Speaker, Carol Kent. 
“A New Kind of Normal” is a book about choices. 
It’s about discovering fresh hope and renewed 
courage when we would rather give up. 

This book follows the journey of Carol and Gene 
Kent as they watched their comfortable lives take 
a horrible detour when their beloved son was ar-
rested and eventually sentenced to life in prison 
without the possibility of parole. At the time, they 
could not know that this was only the beginning 
of a journey that would never again settle into 
their expectations. From failed appeals to losing 
their granddaughters, the heartache has not abat-
ed. And yet, they have not despaired.

Carol Kent is hilariously funny, biblically sound, 
and heartbreakingly transparent in person and 
in print. Founder and president of Speak Up for 
Hope (a prison ministry) and Speak Up Speaker 
Services, Carol is an expert on public speaking, 
writing, and evangelism. She travels the world, 
speaking to tens of thousands each year at events 
such as Praise Gathering, Vision New England 
Congress, THRIVE, Extraordinary Women, Wom-
en of Grace, and Women of Faith. And when they 
are back home in Florida, Carol and her husband, 
Gene, visit their only son on Sunday afternoons.

We are excited to announce that Carol will be our 
guest speaker for Hope Fest 2011!  I encourage 
you to plan to attend Hope Fest on March 24, 2011 
and hear Carol’s story.  “A New Kind of Normal” 
can be purchased online 
through Amazon.com 
or you can contact the 
Sharing Hope office for 
help.  Books will be also 
available for purchase at 
Hope Fest 2011. 

Thank you to our
Christmas In October

Sponsors
Dr. and Mrs. Walter Allison	 Art and Jo Baker
Brady Dental Group	 Keith and Frances Clark
Shirley Daniel	 J’Melle and Gary Fletcher
General Office Supply	 Graphic Designs by Kim
Carter and Lucy Karr	 Becky Logsdon
Gary and Claudia Mezel	 Radio by Grace
April and Dave Riggs	 Jim and Laura Sims
Welcome Pardner	 Mr. and Mrs. Marvin Willis

Expanding Our 
BORDERS!

“If a man has a hundred 
sheep and one of them 
wanders away, what will 
he do? Won’t he leave 

the ninety-nine others and go out to search for the one that is lost?  
And if he finds it, I tell you the truth, he will rejoice over it more than 
over the ninety-nine that didn’t wander away!”   Luke 15:3-7

“Is it true? Can I get a Recovery Bible? I’m currently at the Wyoming Wom-
en’s Center. I’m here because of drugs, and I’m ready to change my life.  I’m 
also hoping you can help me get started with a Bible study. Thank you!” 

– Maren D.

Sharing Hope Ministry has recently added Wyoming as the 30th state that 
has facilities that can receive our evangelical and addiction recovery mate-
rials. Sharing Hope Ministry provides the Life Recovery Bible, Bible studies 
and prayer to women in 193 state, federal and addiction rehabilitation 
facilities!

There are several ways that you can provide a Bible for a woman like Mar-
en.  Visit our website at www.sharinghopeministry.org to print off a donor 
form or use the optional Bank Draft Authorization form, and each month, 
your designated donation will be deducted from your account without the 
hassle of writing and mailing a check.  The office also accepts MasterCard, 
VISA and the Discover Card.
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INVESTMENT: To make something grow. The 
means, however, varies dramatically based on the 
amount being invested, the state of the market, 
and your own investing style. ~ Wikipedia

Do you know your investing style?  
With the economic situation in the news each day, much 
is said about investments. Experts are giving conflicting 
advice in every newspaper and on talk shows.

Sharing Hope Ministry has asked our supporters and our 
community to invest in the lives of the women who are 
returning to our community. The growth expected from 
these investments promises to be dramatic. How can we 
be so sure? We have our own expert advice...

So shall My word be that goes forth from My 
mouth; It shall not return to Me void,  But it shall 
accomplish what I please, And it shall prosper in 
the thing for which I sent it. Isaiah 55:11 

An investment in a woman who desires to make a posi-
tive change is an investment in her children and family, 
as well as a positive investment in our community. 

“Can you help me? I am writing about Patsy’s Place Tran-
sitional Home. While I have been incarcerated, I have 
learned a lot about myself. I have grown up, and I am 
now ready to deal with reality and responsibility. I feel 
if I am released to your program I will learn and accom-
plish a lot. The only other place I have to go is my mother’s 
home. My mom is still in her addiction, and I don’t want 
to be around anyone that is using. I need and want better 
things for my children and my life. Please consider me for 
a chance at life with Christ and staying drug free.”

~ Brenda

Already, forty-four women have written heart-felt re-
quests for an application to the Patsy’s Place program. 
These women understand that they need help to make 
the life changes necessary to stay free from crime and 
drugs and to be good role models for their children. They 
are clinging to the promise that all things are possible 
through Christ.

Our completion date has been pushed back to early 2011, 
but construction continues as walls have come up and col-
ors are being picked out. We are again asking that you 
make an investment in Patsy’s Place as we work to raise 
the first year’s operating funds which will allow us to pro-
vide services to an expected 12-18 women each year.

Let’s Give a Big O’
Thank You to

Zachry Engineering
What happens when 
employees of Zachry 
Engineering get to-
gether to help out? 
Blessings flow! Pat-
sy’s Place Transitional 
Home now has a com-
puter for our women 
to use as they work 
on resumes and com-

puter skills. Also provided was $250 of office supplies and 
a $250 check to benefit Patsy’s Place. 

Zachry Employees know that an investment in Patsy’s 
Place Transitional Home is an investment in our community. 

“I am willing to invest in the life of a woman
living at Patsy’s Place Transitional Home.”

PATSY’S PLACE DONATION CARD
Name: __________________________________________________________________________________

Address: ___________________________________  City: ________________  State: _____  Zip: __________

Phone: __________________________   Email: _________________________________________________

Monthly Pledge: � I will make a contribution of $ _______________  each month.

  � Draft my bank account each month for this amount. (Please contact us for a bank draft authorization.)

One Time Gift: � Enclosed is my donation of $ _______________

  � Charge my Credit Card for $ ________________  (circle one)      M/C      VISA      DISCOVER

       Card No: _____________________________________________   Exp. __________

       Name on Card: ________________________________________________________
You may designate your gift as a memorial, honorarium, or Christmas gift.

Please enclose the name and address of the individual(s) you wish us to notify.

Cheri Vogeler and Delonda Singleton
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Sharon Albracht
Walter & Martha Allison
Ambassadors Bible Class
Art & Jo Baker
Rowena Baker
Letha Banks
Doug & Debbie Barron
Jerold & Karlena Barry
Donna Bishop
Ron & Cheri Boyd
Jean Boyles
Lisa & Lew Bradshaw
Brady Dental Group
Rick & Joy Brenneman
Terry & Brenda Burns
Carswell FMC #35781-177
Richard & Mary Ruthe Carter
Keith & Frances Clark
Shannon & Marc Cornell
Larry & Dolores Cross
Shirley Daniel
Duncan & Boyd Jewelers
Paul & Linda Endres
Faith City Inc.
Fishermen Class
Gary & J’Melle Fletcher
Cecelia & Montie Frazier
Bob & Connie Garrett
General Office Supply
George & Bonnie Snell
Good News Jail & Prison Ministry
Michael Graham
Ben & Bonnie Green
Lanelle & Jamie Gunter
Scott & Gloria Herrick
Hillside Christian Church
Steve & Stacey Hitchcock
Ron & Connie Hodges
Joan & Joe Horn
Ruth Huber-Boyd
Gary & Patty Humphrey
Dena & Dan Jenkins
Ken & Janice Johnson
Marvin Johnson

Janet & David Kampschroeder
Carter & Lucy Karr
Jeannie Kuhlman
Kirk & Candy Kuykendall
Lamplighters Class
Penny Lawlis
Dorothy Lee
Becky Logsdon
Elizabeth Maddox
Julie & Cory Mathis
Margaret Moore
Judy Nusz
Partners in Prayer
Gary & Diane Pettigrew
Dave & April Riggs
John & Laurene Riggs
Nick Riggs
Celeste Rodriguez
Gerry & Joyce Schultz
Fletcher & Charlotte Smith
Linda Stafford
Larry & Yvonda Stokes
Paul & Sharon Stradley
Douglas Toulouse
Westcliff Bible Church
Westview Christian Church - 
Women’s Dept
Aletha White
Marvin & Wilda Willis
Mickey & Judy Wilson
Concetta  Wilson
Women of Grace
Zachry Engineering Corp.

PATSY’S PLACE
Ron &Cheri Boyd
Dixie & Danny Fulton
Scott & Gloria Herrick
Dan & Glenda Hetrick
David & Mona Higgins
Ruth Huber-Boyd
Art & Laura Owen
Dave & April Riggs
Jessie Riggs
Washington Ave. Christian Church
Margaret Willis

IN HONOR OF:

Patsy Britting

by Robert Crabtree

Beverly Davey

by Nona Johnson

IN CELEBRATION OF:

Emerson Espanet’s 5th Birthday

Celebration of Live Extravaganza

by Bob & Becky Keel

IN MEMORY OF:

Opal Borden

by Buddy & Carole Karr

Mary Ann Collier

by Jody & Gary Purser

Blanche Miur

by Don & Sammye Stark

Nick Perry

Jody & Gary Purser

Kenneth Sams

by Ambassadors Bible Class

by Lynda Barksdale

by Maxyne Cammack & Barbara 
Bodmer

by Don & Peggy Criswell

by Knight Farms

by Dave & April Riggs

by Linda Stafford

by Mary & Harold Swindell

by James & Sundai Swinney

by Ms. Mary Ann Thomas

Dyann Ketcham Tobey

by Jane & David McCane

IN MEMORY OF (continued) :
Marge Toulouse

by Mark & Judy Arredondo
by Linda & Randy Brown
by Dr. Eric Crawford, D.D.S.
by Dr. & Mrs. Dale Furr
by Earl & Carolyn Holmes
by Esther Jenni
by Jim Kemp, Jr.
by Lela Le Lacheur
by Geraldine Maxwell
by Gladys & Don Mickey
by Carolyn & Jackie Nall
by Barbara Peterson
by Sam & Debbie Rigdon
by Dave & April Riggs
by Louise Sedenquist
by Harvey Shadbolt
by Charles Denton
by Mary Etta Sohm
by Levi & Sally Ann Toulouse
by Karen Turner
by Washbraska Country Ranch
by Jean V. Watson
by Lucy D. Weeder
by June Wilson

IN-KIND DONATION
Cecelia & Montie Frazier

General Office Supply

Graphic Designs by Kim

Hillside Christian Church

Joel B. Jackson

Lifeway Christian Store

Buddy & Leigh Link

Carol Stewart

Kin & Vonnie White

Zachry Engineering Corp.

Christmas
In October
Gift and Craft Show

The Tenth Annual

RECEIVE $1.00 OFF
One Regular Admission

with this coupon (One discount per coupon)

Saturday, October 23rd  •  10:00 am - 5:00 pm
Sunday, October 24th  •  1:00 pm - 5:00 pm

South Exhibit Hall, Amarillo Civic Center

Sharing Hope Supporters 
Jul.-Sep. 2010WE NEED MORE 

FRIENDS
Thanks to you who joined our Friends Group. We’re 
getting off to a slow start, but we’re still trying to build 
the Friends network. So what is a Friend?  A Friend is 
anyone who wants to participate with the ministry 
but cannot commit to a regular volunteer position.  
Some of you have been unofficial Friends for years 
by providing in-kind services or volunteering when 
specific needs arise. 

Our Friends will receive occasional emails when an 
unusual need arises. Just a few examples would be 
assisting with fundraisers, joining a Speaker’s Bureau, 
restocking Bibles when our regular volunteer is out, 
helping with minor repairs, or passing on contact in-
formation of someone who can help us. This takes 
additional stress off of the staff that normally would 
make a personal call but hesitates wondering if they 
are asking too often or at an inconvenient time. 

This program is simple and guilt free. An email will 
be sent to the group by one of our current board 
members. If you can assist with the need, contact our 
board member and let him know you are available. 
If you can’t help, simply disregard the email. We un-
derstand that not everyone can be available or have 
the necessary skills for each project. As a group, you 
represent additional community support for the work 
that this ministry does. 

To join, simply contact us at:
april@sharinghopeministry.org 

Thank You!

Sharing Hope Supporters 
Jul.-Sep. 2010

Become a fan on


